BOARD AGENDA ITEM

July 12, 2022

SUBJECT:

Request for Proposals for 2022 for Outdoor Video Display Scoreboards for
Aiken County Public Schools

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Request for Proposals for 2022 Annual Contract for Outdoor Video Display
Scoreboards for Aiken County Public Schools were received on May 5,
2022 at 3:00 p.m. There were 2 vendors submitting proposals. Services
are needed on an annual contract on a time and material basis
coordinated through the Facilities Construction Department to purchase
outdoor display scoreboards. This will include the removal of existing
scoreboards, installation of foundation/footing to meet county building
codes for new video display scoreboards, installation of video display
scoreboard, and electrical/Wi-Fi hook up. After evaluating the proposals
received, the Selection Committee believes the District would be best
served if Daktronics, Inc. were used on an annual basis.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The administration has reviewed and evaluated the proposals and has
selected Daktronics, Inc. to purchase outdoor video display scoreboards.

RECOMMENDATION:

Allow the administration to enter into a contract with Daktronics, Inc. on
an annual basis for outdoor video display scoreboards installs over the
next 5 years.
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